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We kindly invite all interested colleagues, students, and broader
public to attend the quest lecture to be given by

Prof. Cristian Sonea and Dr. Paul Siladi

from the Faculty of Orthodox Theology,
Babes-Bolyai University, Cluj-Napoca, Romania

World Christianity:
An Orthodox Perspective

on Thursday, May 4, 2023, 18:30-20:00
in the room F, 3rd floor (Cernd 9, Praha 1)

The lecture will be given in English.

More information & contact:

Dr. Pavol Bargar (bargar@etf.cuni.cz)

Univerzita Karlova Cernd 646/9




